
 
Dear TNT customer, 

Effective from 26 June 2020, TNT Australia will no longer offer prepaids or electronic prepaids as 

part of our product portfolio. As a TNT customer you can still access a variety of Domestic, 
International and Time Critical products and services available via our website - www.tnt.com.au. 

All TNT products and services will be offered at your existing account rate structure as applicable 

on other services provided by TNT. This may differ from your prepaid rate structu re. 

From the TNT team 
 
 
 


